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Thank you. Yes, I was calling to oppose the re zoning . I have lived on West Acadia which is on one side 
of this house and lawn for 18 1/2 years. I expect that they would have entrances from Salisbury Ridge 
road and West Acadia as they do now. West Acadia is a very short street. I have enjoyed a relatively 
quiet neighborhood here and would hate to see that change. The traffic would also impact my commute 
to work.   

What hours and days are they planning on operating this tea room?  

I really hope you don’t change the zoning. That could potentially open the door to other businesses 
opening in this neighborhood and I would be forced to move out of the neighborhood and likely WS.  

I don’t think I can make those meetings so I guess I will have to write a letter. 

Thanks for responding to my email.  

Carolyn Crump 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


